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ATO Class Ruling on capital return proposal 
 
 
The Australian Taxation Office today published a Class Ruling relating to the taxation 
treatment of the proposed $2.50 per share capital return announced by Wesfarmers on  
3 November 2003. 
 
The ruling satisfies the first condition applying to the capital return. 
 
The return remains subject to shareholder approval at a general meeting to be held in Perth on 
5 December. 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact:  Keith Kessell, General Manager, Public Affairs 
         (61 8) 9327 4281 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


